

Mrs. Marie Krepelka, Board Administrator Arlington Select Board ArlingtonTown Hall 730 Mass. Ave. Arlington, MA 02476-4906

April 16, 2019

Dear Mrs. Krepelka:

Once again, Arlington Lions Club respectfully requests permission to park the Lions Eye Mobile in front of the Town Hall on Saturday, May 11th, 2019 for the purpose to conduct a free health screening between nine in the morning and four in the afternoon.

Our new Eyemobile has added more up-to-date screening equipment designed to detect possible earlier health problems. The screening will be conducted by all volunteer medical professional and trained Lions members. The Arlington Lions Club is grateful for your support in allowing us a place to conduct this health screening in front of the Town Hall. This is Arlington Lions Club is 81st, year in providing service to our Arlington community. Our name LIONS means *Loving Individuals Offering Needed Service*. Thank You!

Sincerely,

David B. Garrity, Secretary,

Arlington Lions Club

David B. Garrity